



Simrit Otway
Headteacher
Preston Candover CE Primary School
Preston Candover
Basingstoke
Hants.
RG25 2EE

31 July 2018

Dear Simrit,

SIAMS INSPECTION at Preston Candover Church of England Primary School

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you, your staff and the governors for the leadership and commitment you have given to the school and community, acknowledged and celebrated in your Outstanding SIAMS inspection grade and report.

This is a great achievement and I would like to thank you for the work and energy you tirelessly give to provide a broad and deep experience for children in a Church School. This is equally true for all who work and support the school and the report rightly draws attention to the values that underpin all you do and are in your setting.

Many thanks and our best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Jeff Williams
Director of Education

cc Chair of Governors: Charlotte Whittle Ex Officio: Revd David Chattell

Diocesan Office • Peninsular House • Wharf Road • Portsmouth • PO2 8HB jeff.williams@portsmouth.anglican.org • PA: julie.stirling@portsmouth.anglican.org www.portsmouth.anglican.org • www.winchester.anglican.org • www.pwdat.org T: 023 9289 9680 • M: 07841 020836

